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Pullen, Chris

From: University Registrar (registrar@yale.edu) <registrar@message.yale.edu>
Sent: Wednesday, September 17, 2025 3:38 PM
To: Pullen, Chris
Subject: UG/Grad Course Level Changes Due Before End of Term

University Registrar's Office 
  

   

Wednesday, September 17, 2025 
    

UG/Grad Course Level Changes Due Before End of Term 
 
Dear Students, 
 
To comply with federal regulations and maintain the integrity of student records, the course adjustments 

listed below must be made before the last day of classes in the term in which the class is taken.  

 All students undertaking graduate-level coursework in a Yale College course must be enrolled in 

the graduate course number before the last day of classes for that term. 
 Students enrolled in a cross-listed course wishing to change to a different cross-listed subject and 

course number must do so before the last day of classes for that term.  

Students who need to switch courses or sections must submit a Yale College Course Drop/Course 

Adjustment during the term in which they take the class. The Degree Audit does allow departments to 

apply cross-listed and undergraduate courses towards BA/MA or BS/MS degree requirements if the need 

arises.  
 
We hope you are off to a great start of the new academic year.  
 
Sincerely, 

 

University Registrar's Office 
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246 Church Street, 3rd Floor 

New Haven, CT 06520-8321 

(203) 432-2330 

registrar.yale.edu 

 

CC: YC students excluding LoA; RCDs & AAs; DUSs & AAs; Clare Schlegel; George Levesque; Jasmina 

Besirevic; Joel Silverman 
 

   

  
   

   

Contact the University Registrar's Office at registrar@yale.edu. 
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This email was sent by: Yale University 

P.O. BOX 208109, New Haven, CT, 06745 US  

 

 

 


